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Mayor and Council,
| have been living in Whistler for 12 years and intend to keep living here for a very long time.

For the last year and a half, | have been going to the Whistler Racket Club (WRC) on a regular basis to pursue my passion
for pickleball, for various gatherings and social events, and to connect with out-of-town pickleball players.

Maybe unbeknownst to you, the WRC has become THE social/community hub of Whistler, used by all ages and social
groups, many local businesses, locals, and visitors. It is not anymore just a racket club.

Your moral and electoral obligation is to enforce that the Beedie Development Group includes a similar all-season new
facility either on-site (where it is now) or off-site.

The WRC is essential for our mental health and well-being. You would do well not to ignore this.

Thanks,
Corinne Susini



